Brevmall 1

Parent of: __________________________________________________________
Hello!
You are receiving this letter because we have tried to contact you without success.
Your child had an appointment with us at the children’s health centre (BVC), but you did not come to the visit. We always attempt to contact the parent when a child does not come to their appointment at the BVC.
Visits to the BVC are important. 
At the BVC, we monitor your child’s health and development through factors such as weight, height, language skills, vision, hearing and other things related to your child’s health. We also offer you parenting advice and support. 
All children have the right to good health and development. In Sweden, there are laws in place to protect the best interest of the child. If we have concerns about any child, we have a duty to contact the municipality’s Social Services office.
There may be several reasons why you did not come to your visit to the BVC, and we would like to hear more about them. We look forward to hearing from you. 
You can contact us by:
· Calling telephone number________________________ at the hours __________.
You can leave a message on our voicemail 24 hours a day.
· Sending a message via our e-services on 1177.se.
Best regards,

